
Ottawa Police Services Board 

Motion 

2022 Budget 

Moved by: Vice Chair S. Smallwood 

Seconded by: Chair D. Deans 

 

Whereas the Ottawa Police Services Board (OPSB) heard from close to 100 delegates at their 

meeting of November 23rd; and  

Whereas many of those who participated spoke to a desire to see the Ottawa Police Budget 

either frozen or reduced; and 

Whereas the Board is determined to bring meaningful change to the Ottawa Police Service 

and ensuring the it reflects the community that it serves;  

Therefore be it resolved that the Board ask the Finance and Audit Committee to strike a 

working group to determine how the 2022 Ottawa Police Budget could be reduced or frozen 

at 2021 levels. 


